
I live at 424 NE Russet St which is less than a block from MLK and Columbia BLvd. this bill would help keep the streets much 
quieter. I have a hard time sleeping when these cars and trucks are running up and down the streets and I get bad reviews on my 
Airbnb because of it as well. Please do something to help! 
Thanks


